SHERIFF VIC REGALADO

TULSA COUNTY SHERIFF S OFFICE

303 W. 1ST ST. TULSA OK 74103

UNDERSHERIFF GEORGE W. BROWN

February 6, 2019

Ms. Whitney Alexander

Tulsa County Clerk’s Office

Tulsa County Administration Bldg.
500 S. Denver Ave.

Tulsa, OK 74103

Dear Ms. Alexander,

Please place the Request for Retired Commission for Reserve Deputy Aaron Vetter on the BOCC agenda
for the February 11" meeting.

Thank you for your time on this matter.

Sincerely,

CWW

Christina Morrison
TCSO Chief Financial Officer
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TULSA COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE

303 W. 1ST ST. TULSA OK 74103

January 30, 2019

Board of County Commissioners
BOCC Chairperson

Tulsa County Administration Bldg,
301 West First Street

Tulsa, OK 74103

Dear Commissioner,

[ have been employed as a Deputy Sheriff for the Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office and have been employed
since 04/11/2006 with over 12 years of service. I am retiring effective January 30, 2019.

[ request that upon my retirement from the Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office that I am allowed to retain my
peace officer status and be designated as a peace officer, Retired, with full rights as authorized under Title
19 Oklahoma Statutes Sections 553 and 554.

[ have enjoyed my employment with Tulsa County and the Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office.

Sincerely,

N =,

Reserve Deputy Aaron Vetter

cc: Sheriff Vic Regalado
Personnel File
Quartermaster
Original to County Clerk for Commission Agenda
/em
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